
 

 

 

 

 
 

Te r m  3  W e e k  7   

 

Lake Wangary School Newsletter 

 

Leadership    Effort    Achieve    Respect    Nurture 

Practicing our Maths Concepts in 
the Junior Primary Classroom  



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dates to    

Remember: Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Although the end of term is getting closer, there are still plenty of ‘big 

ticket items’ on our schedule.  One of these being the final Minya 

Custodians trip for the term. 

When we visit Greenly Beach next week our guiding question is around 

the effectiveness of our conservation efforts.  This is a fantastic 

opportunity to celebrate the positive outcomes that are coming about 

through the hard work of Coast Care and Lake Wangary Students. 

Last week was SSO week, our chance to say thanks for all the hard work 

our support staff put in every day of our school year.  SSOs are a vital 

part of our school, the students and teachers say a massive thanks! 

The Middle Primary Class have been enjoying their tennis coaching 

sessions with Paul Polkinghorne.  Students are quickly developing their 

skills and game sense.   

The Science Fair takes place in Week 10, information was sent out 

regarding the format of your child’s investigation.  We hope that you 

and your child are enjoying the chance to talk and think like scientists. 

A reminder that families need to return your ‘project slip’ that was 

attached to the bottom of last week’s note. 

Kind Regards 

Lake Wangary Staff. 
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NAUO 
COUNTRY 

Term 3 
 

Week 8 
Wednesday 13th 

Minya  

Custodians 

 

Extra Preschool 

Day 
 

Thursday 14th 

School Photo 

Day 

 
Friday 15th 

School Closure 

 

Week 9 
5 & 6 Class 

Camp 

 

Week 10 
Tuesday 26th 

Science Fair 

School photos are 

being taken next 

T h u r s d a y  1 4 t h 

September 2023. 

 

Please return the note 

sent home 2 weeks 

ago even if you are 

not ordering. 

 

Photos will be invoiced 

later in the term. 

 

Can students please 

wear their school 

uniform. 

 

Year 6’s please wear 

their jumpers. 
 

Friday 

29th 

Last Day 

of Term 

2.10pm 

Dismissal 
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5/6 CAMP TO SCALE BAY 
Fees for the camp are now overdue.  

Fees can be paid by bank transfer, cash or 
credit card. Payment would be appreciated as 

soon as possible. 

SCHOOL NOTES 
A reminder to return the following notes: 

* School Photos - return even if you are not 
 ordering photos 

* Minya Custodians Excursion Note 
* Science Fair Entry Slip 

Thank you 

Parent and Student Information 
 

 

 

NAUO 
COUNTRY 

Term Dates 2023 
Term 3: 24 July - 29 September 

Term 4: 16 October - 15 December 

LOST PROPERTY  

The mountain of un-named lost 
property will be donated to charity 

at the end of week 10. 

GOVERNING COUNCIL  
FUNDRAISING UPDATE 

The Governing Council raised $12,000 last year 
allowing them to purchase much needed trailers 
for the cans & bottles this year. They have also 
purchased a St John Defibrillator which has been 
installed at the front entrance of the school.  
A brilliant asset for the school and community. 
 

$2,300 was raised from the sale of chocolates! 
Thank you to everyone who helped to sell and eat 
the chocolates. This easy fundraiser has helped to 
fund the 5/6 camp to Scale Bay. 
 

Stay tuned for more FUNdraisers for the 
remainder of the school year. 

B O O K  FA I R  
Thankyou to all of the 

students, families and 

wider community for 

their support with our 

recent Book Fair. It was very successful 

with the school selling $1809 worth of 

books enabling our school to purchase 

$270 worth of new books for our library. 

Our library is such an invaluable resource 

to our school and students and to have 

ongoing community support is very much 

appreciated. 
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Jump Rope for Heart kicks at Lake Wangary School 

Jump Rope for Heart is the Heart Foundation’s primary school skipping challenge that helps kids move 
more, have fun and raise funds for lifesaving research and programs. 
This year is the 40th year of Jump Rope for Heart! To celebrate this milestone, we’ve got an audacious 
goal to see our student Heart Heroes at Lake Wangary to log 40 hours of skipping throughout the pro-
gram! Please Register your child online, so they can receive the full benefits of the program and participate in 
online fundraising, simply follow the link below to get started. www.jumprope.org.au/parents  
Students will be skipping throughout the term in PE lessons, during this time you can share their online fundraising 
page with family and friends to help raise money for this great cause. We will hold our school Jump Off Day on 
29/9/23, this will mark the end of  the program and is a chance for everyone to come together to skip and show off 
their  newly learned skills.  Thank you for supporting the Jump Rope for Heart program! 

http://www.jumprope.org.au/parents
http://www.jumprope.org.au/parents
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